
This email is going to all PFT Members                                     April 6, 2021 
 
Dear PFT Members, 
Attached is information on the qualifying reasons and the PUSD process to request 
COVID-19 Supplemental Paid Sick Leave. The document also includes info on how to 
request leave retroactively to January 1, 2021. Principals have also received this 
information and should be sharing it with you soon. 
 
In Unity, 
Kelly 
 


